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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

Fitzrovia 

Neighbourhood 

Association

39 Tottenham 

Street

London

W1T 4RX

21/03/2018  08:46:272017/6080/P INT Linus Rees Our association would like to request one week's extension to the consultation period as the 

the Easter Holiday period is nearly upon us which makes it difficult to respond to the 

application.

Fitzrovia Trust

C/o 59 Goodge 

Street

London

W1T1TJ

21/03/2018  15:36:192017/6080/P OBJ Nick Bailey I have seen the revised drawing and conclude that the proposed changes do not address 

our previous objections. In terms of scale, height and appearance the proposal will seriously 

damage the setting of the adjoining listed building, is out of keeping with the scale of the 

two existing terraces in Colville Place and will significantly reduce the overall quality of 

Crabtree Fields and the wider Conservation Area. 

We recommend that this application is refused.
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